

HOWDEN SCHOOL

Derwent Road • Howden • East Yorkshire • DN14 7AL

T: 01430 430448 • F: 01430 432435 • E: office@howdenschool.net

Headteacher: Mr. G. Cannon

18 May 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of the preparations for the English and Mathematics GCSE exams, we have organised a revision day during the half term break, on Thursday 2 June. The day will be split into two sessions, with Maths revision from 9.30am to 12.00pm and English revision from 12.30pm to 2.30pm. Refreshments and a light lunch will be provided.

Students will be given materials to help them with revision over the half term holiday, which they will need to bring with them to the revision day.

We would like all students to attend on 2 June, so that all can benefit from the activities that will be on offer. Could you please return the attached reply slip to school before the end of Wednesday 25 May in order to confirm your child's attendance.

May we take this opportunity to wish your child every success in this summer's examinations.

Report Bullying Concerns at beatbullying@howdenschool.net











